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Presentation Request

All presentations are scheduled through the State Bar of Wisconsin
Public Education office. To request a presentation please call Katie Wilcox,
Public Education Program Manager, at (608) 250-6191 or email her at
pubedcoordinator@wisbar.org.

Name of the entity to which the presentation will be made.

Date:

Anticipated attendance:

Time allotted to presentation:

Place of the presentation:

Audio-visual capabilities at meeting:

Name, phone number, and email address of the host entity’s
contact person.

Entity’s website address:

How learned about Our Courts:
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